
Dear	Dr.	Shukla,	
	
Thank	you	for	the	careful	assessment	of	our	manuscript.	We	have	made	changes	according	to	
your	suggestions:	
	
1).	We	have	rearranged	the	panels	for	most	of	the	figures	to	make	everything	more	visible.	As	
you	suggested,	we	moved	the	legend	outside	of	the	figure	boundary	and	increased	the	size	of	
for	labels	and	markers.	
	
2)	We	have	changed	the	labels,	which	are	consistent	with	the	names	in	Table	1.	
	
3)	The	statement	“its	superior	performance	is	curious”	has	been	replaced	with	“its	superior	
performance	needs	further	investigation”.	
	
We	appreciate	your	help	with	our	manuscript.	Happy	holiday!	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Liang	Chen	


